
Inclusion North

 Elections News

This is the next election news update from 
Inclusion North.

If you want to vote at a Polling Station you 
must have photo ID. This is a new rule this 
year.

If you do not have a photo ID you can 
apply for one. The deadline to apply for 
photo ID is 5pm on 24th April 2024.

The Easy Info Team at Skills for People 
have made some great information about 
getting Photo ID. It is on the next two 
pages
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https://www.gov.uk/apply-for-
photo-id-voter-authority-
certificate
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You will need a recent digital photo of 
yourself. 

You will need your National Insurance 
number.

Your local Electoral Registration Office 
can help you to apply. This is part of 
your local council.

Don’t forget, you have to apply for your 
photo ID by 5pm on 24th April 2024.
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